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Index 654-001 
Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon Assembly 

 
ORIGINATION 

Date: 7/7/25 

Name: Dibakar Saha 

Phone: (850)410-5417 

Email: dibakar.saha@dot.state.fl.us 

 

COMMENTARY 

Updated W16-7P and Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon (RRFB) depiction to more accurately represent 

dimensions.  As W16-7P dimensions depend on the size of W11-2  sign panel, a note 13 was added to 

send the user to Standard Plans Index 700-010 for the appropriate dimensions.  

 

COMMENTS AND RESPONSES   

BLACK = Industry Review Comments    BLUE = Standard Plans Response   GREEN = Change Made to Index      
 

Name: Chad Lingenfelter 
Date: 8/20/25 
 
COMMENT: Index 654-001 - Recommend the proposed Note 13, "See Standard Plans Index 700-010 for 
sign dimensions" replace Note 4, "W11-2 sign panel shown ..." instead of added to avoid confusion and 
contradiction. 
 
 
RESPONSE: Note 4 and the new Note 13 are related but do not cancel out or replace one another.  Note 
4 is in reference to the sign panel that may vary, while Note 13 is in reference to the W16-7P sign 
specifically. 
 
 
CHANGE MADE TO INDEX: No. 
 
Response Date: 8/25/25 

 


